Ken Granger

San Clemente, California 92673


To Mr. Abbie Barbir
Oasis Technical Committee Chair

Dear Abbie,

I am writing this correspondence to inform you that I am resigning from my position as co-chair for the Oasis Electronic Secure Authentication Technical Committee.  I have recently accepted a different employment opportunity and no longer can devote the time needed to take on my chair responsibilities.  My last day of serving the Oasis TC will be January 19th, 2021.  

I hope my departure does not cause the committee any inconvenience.  I have been working with Clayton Lengel-Zigich to help him get acquainted with the committee responsibilities.  Please feel free to call me at (714) 943-2955 if you need to speak with me.  

Thank you for the opportunity to serve on the Oasis Technical Committee, I wish you all the success in the future and thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Ken Granger

Oasis ESAT TC Co-chair 
